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McCauley, Betty 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Tuesday, April 25,2006 2:52 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 05-1444-GA-UNC 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 4/25/2006 

Re: Robert Penno 

Docketing Case No.:05-1444-GA-UNC 
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I found no information regarding the proposed Vectren rate hike to "educate consumers". 
On a separate note, I find this idea to be offensive at best. There is no justification for raising gas prices 
to the consumer, so that Vectren can better inform consumers how not to use their product. That role is 
justifiably in PUCO's sphere, but not in Vectren's. 
Date: April 19, 2006, Time: 8:45 PM 
Page:http://www.puco.ohio.gov/PUCO/Consumer/index.cfin?navitem=leftsidebar 
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